
The State Government is removing 8 level crossings in Brunswick between Park
Street, Parkville and Albion Street, Brunswick. This is expected to be completed by
2027.

Although we are not delivering this project, Council has an important role to play in
advocating on behalf of our community, and to work closely with the Level Crossing
Removals Project (LXRP) throughout the life of the project. We are seeking feedback
at this early stage to understand what is most important to our community.

All community members are invited to this meeting to hear from each other, share
what the community engagement is telling us so far, compare views and thoughts on
the information collected and agree as a collective on what is most important to inform
Council’s advocacy position.

Date: Thursday 2 March

Location: Brunswick Town Hall

Time: 6pm – 8pm




Brunswick 
Elevated Rail

Public Meeting - Thursday 2 March



To find out more information and online
activities on Conversations Merri-bek:

For more information visit: conversations.merri-bek.vic.gov.au/brunswick-level-crossing-removals
This event is accessible by wheelchair. A hearing loop will be available and Auslan interpreters will be in attendance. 


